
 

Paula Walker 
  

Paula Walker served as Interim Head of the East Asia Library from February or 

March 2003 (following the retirement of Min-Chih Chou) through August 31, 2006 

(when Zhijia Shen started at EAL). 

 

Paula obtained her Masters of Library Science degree from the University of 

Washington in the late 1970s, and after graduating obtained a beginning 

Reference Librarian position at UW’s Odegaard Undergraduate Library.  During 

her time at the Undergraduate Library, Paula served in several capacities: she 

managed the Library Instruction Program, she was 

head of Reference, and Collection Development 

Manager.  She became Interim Head, and then 

Head of the Undergraduate Library (1983-1984, 

1985-1991, 1992-1996).  She coordinated the 6 ½-

year long Suzzallo renovation project before being 

appointed as Interim Head of EAL.  Subsequently, 

she served as Director for Libraries Space Planning 

& Special Assistant to the Dean, until retiring on 

August 15, 2016. 
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